19 July 2018

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

Welcome to the end of year newsletter. We have all enjoyed a good year with many successes and
good memories. Our children have amazed us every day with what they can do and learn — they are
a credit to themselves and to us all and a pleasure to work with.

PTA

Our main summer event, the Summer Fair, held on Friday 29 June was a huge success this year.
The weather was kind and meant we could have some activities outdoors. Thank you to Mrs
Mallard, Ms Lanning and all members of the PTA for organising this event and all of the other events
this year. The PTA denations paid for the Gruffalo Trail and the new story shed.

Good Sports
Our children have represented school in various sporting activities this year. As ever, they have been

brilliant ambassadors for us and have competed superbly on each occasion and in all weathers! Well
done to everyone! Our Sports Day this year was a great success. The sun was shining and everyone
enjoyed the afternoon. Thank you Miss Jubb for your organisation.

We say goodbye to....
Miss Skelton and Miss Wilkinson. Thank you for everything you have given to our school and all you
have done for the children in your care and for your colleagues. Cur best wishes for the future.




And finally ‘Goodbye to Year 6’

We would like to say goodbye and good luck to all of our Year 6 children as they move on to
Secondary School in September. They are wonderful young people, who have worked so hard
individually and collectively and we are proud of them and all that they have achieved. Hopefully

they will remember us and pop in now and then to say hello! it has been a pleasure having you in
our ‘Belmont Family’. Our very best wishes to you all.

May | also take this opportunity to thank the parents and families of our Year 6 children for all your
support over the lasi seven years.

Thank you to all our families for your continued support. We wish you all a happy and relaxing summer
break. We return to School on Tuesday 4™ September.

With very best wishes,
Mrs. K. Harrison-Brown

Head Teacher




